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ATTENDANCE: 

Jerilyn Corso, Chairman 

Cynthia Herms 

Kathleen Pippin 

Bill Syme 

Steve Smith 

Jim Richards 

Alternate: 

Paulette Broder 

 

 

Guests: 

Bill Loos 

Fred Cote 

Tom Arcari, Fire Chief 
 

Call to Order: 
 

Chairman Corso called the Meeting to Order at 7:00 p.m. in the Town Hall 

Meeting Room, 11 Rye Street, Broad Brook, CT. 



Public Participation: 

 

Bill Loos, 44 Melrose Road, would like to have the Fire Marshall’s budget 

taken out of the Fire Department’s budget and put into the First Selectman’s 

budget. He feels too much has been taken away from the fire department and 

he thinks that the Police Department should have a 2% cut. 

 

Fred Cote, 46 Tromley Road, feels the Fire District tax is unfair. 

 

Tom Arcari, Fire Chief, 54 Harkington Road, would like to know why there 

was an 18% increase in their budget when it wasn’t in their original 

proposal. Chairman Corso asked him to stay for the next meeting so they 

could talk about it. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Bill Syme and seconded by Cindy Herms. 

 

Motion passed unanimously. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:05 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Rebecca D’Amicol, Substitute Clerk 
 


